
Training Program for Nepalese Civil Servants on Policy Analysis and Case Study 
Development (28 April-2 May 2024)  

 
SIPG hosted a Case Study-Based Learning (CBL) Training Session for 11 Nepalese public 
service officials from Nepal Administrative Staff College (NASC) on 28 April to 2 May 2024. 
This program, designed and run by SIPG, is building capacity for a more vital public service. It's 
the second such program SIPG has arranged for Nepal's officials. They participated in the CBL 
training, a dynamic five-day program supported by the Government of Nepal. This collaboration 
marks another milestone for SIPG, North South University and promises a rich exchange of 
knowledge and expertise.  

  
Ambassador Ghanshyam Bhandari attended the closing ceremony of the training on 'Case Study 
Based Learning' on 2 May 2024, organized by the South Asian Institute of Policy and 
Governance SIPG, North South University, for officials of Nepal Administrative Staff College.  
In his remarks, the Ambassador highlighted the importance of collaboration between academic 
institutes and think tanks in Nepal and Bangladesh. 

  


